
Park Hill South Panthers
2020 Spring Athletics & Activities

After a request from Kansas City Mayor Quinton Lucas and in coordination 
with districts across the Kansas City region, the Park Hill School District 

announced that it will close schools through Friday, April 3. See details on 
our website about what this will look like in Park Hill. We will send out more 
details to families later this week about distance learning. Adventure Club 

and tuition preschool are also closed, starting Tuesday, March 17.


